
       Title 1 Monthly Newsletter – March 2016  

**FSA TESTING will be taking place in March and April! Please make 

sure your children get lots of rest, eat a healthy breakfast, and get to 

school on time on their testing days! We want to set them up to 

succeed!    

Tuesday, March 1st – FSA WRITING TEST – 4th- 8th grades 

 

Wednesday, March 2nd - Early Release Day – School’s out at 1:15 PM 

 

Saturday, March 5th – Father-Daughter Dance - 6-9 PM Traditional Campus. Tickets must 

be purchased in advance – not available at the door. 

 

Tuesday, March 8th from 5:30-7:00 PM in the Traditional Campus Cafeteria – Family 

Workshop with Belinda Lorch: HELP YOUR CHILD SHIFT FROM ANXIOUS TO CALM  

Is you child acting out? Maybe you are stressed out? Does upcoming testing have your 
child anxious? If you answered yes to any of these questions, this Conscious Discipline 
workshop is for you! Conscious Discipline empowers parents and teachers with the self-
awareness, brain information, developmental knowledge and useable skills necessary to 
create safe, connected, problem-solving homes. Come learn strategies for reconnecting 
with your child when he or she is “acting out”, perhaps due to stress, new events or 

circumstances beyond their control. Child care will be provided, and both the 

children and adults will be served pizza and drinks during this time. Every 

family participating will receive a free book from the Conscious Discipline 

series. 
 

Wednesday, March 9th - Early Release Day – School’s out at 1:15 PM 

 

Friday, March 11th – No School for Students - Teacher work day.  

 

Monday – Friday, March 14th – 18th - SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR - 10 AM-1 PM for 

students and 2:15-3:15 PM for families; (Family Book Fair Night is Tuesday, March 15th 

from 5:30-7:00 PM in the Traditional Campus Library.)  

Please continue to the back for more events… 



Monday, March 14th – Family Book Club Meetings - 3:00-4:00 PM. K-2 group with Ms. 

Seppi at the Immersion Campus and 3rd–5th grade group with Ms. Orellana at the 

Traditional Campus. 

 

Tuesday, March 15th – Tuesday Tea at the Traditional Campus – 8:00-9:00 AM with Nina 

Orellana, Title 1 Coordinator – come converse with parents, help with teacher projects, and 

give input for our School Improvement Plan and Parent Involvement Plan.  

 

Tuesday, March 15th – BOOKS, MOVIES, PIZZA! Family Book Fair Night 5:30-7:00 

PM is at the Traditional Campus. Your child can enjoy a short movie and some pizza while 

you shop in the Book Fair! Movies will begin at 5:30, 6:00 and 6:30 PM. 

 

Wednesday, March 16th - Early Release Day – School’s out at 1:15 PM 

 

Thursday, March 17th - Happy St. Patrick’s Day! Report Cards Issued 

 

Monday, March 21-Friday, March 25 -NO SCHOOL- Enjoy your Spring Break Holiday!  

 

Tuesday and Wednesday, March 29th and 30th – FSA English/Language Arts Testing for 

3rd grade. 

 

Wednesday, March 30th - Early Release Day – School’s out at 1:15 PM 

 

Thursday and Friday, March 31st and April 1st – FSA Math Testing for 3rd and 4th 

grades. 

 

Friday, April 1st – FRIDAY FUNFEST – 3:00–4:00 PM in the Resource Room at the 

Traditional Campus. Come have fun playing academic skill games with your children, and 

borrow some to play at home. A fun way to support the strengthening of your child’s 

academic skills! 

 

Wednesday, April 6th - Early Release Day – School’s out at 1:15 PM 

 

Friday, April 8th – Title 1 NUT (No Uniform Today) DAY - $1  

 

Friday, April 8th – PARENTS’ NIGHT OUT – 6:00-9:00 PM Traditional Campus – 

Enjoy adult conversation while your kids have dinner and fun at the Traditional Campus. 

Cost is $10 per child. Please call the office before the 8th to reserve your spot! 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Nina Orellana, Title 1 Coordinator, at the Traditional Campus: 
321-984-2710 or korellana@palmbayacademy.org.   

mailto:korellana@palmbayacademy.org

